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Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

I wish to thank you for the time that you spent
with me while I visited the University of Wisconsin. I greatly
enjoyed my stay and hope that some day I will be able to
return.

I very much benefited from observing some of the
technics that were being used in your various laboratories,
Perhaps I will be able to incorporate some of these laboratory
exercizes in the courses offered at Syracuse.

Sincerely yours,

(Qomtt:>
Alfred T. Collette

Assistant Professor of Genetics
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